
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ms Lia Finocchiaro MLA 
Chair  
Public Accounts Committee 
Legislative Assembly of the  
Northern Territory 
GPO Box 3721 
DARWIN NT 0801 
 
 
Dear Ms Finocchiaro, 
 
Thank you for your invitation to submit while we have limited resources and lack the access to all 
the reports required to make a detailed submission I humbly submit the following which is the 
product of the work of a range of people both locally and nationally. 
 
Our submission rather than be critical of individuals or organisations seeks to promote our own 
professional standards and systems that work to address issues as highlighted in the Auditor-
Generals reports.  
 
Please feel free to contact me via email or on 0401119789mbl should you require any further 
information.   
 
And to that end as a Certified Practising Project Director and per your letter of the 18th of 
September 2013 Re: Calls for Submission into the Management of ICT Projects; please find 
attached my submission to your committee’s inquiry. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Brett Walker CPPD MAIPM 
President  
NT Chapter of the  
Australian Institute of Project Management 
(NT_president@AIPM.com.au) 
 
 
 
 
8th November 2013 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 


